
 
 
Arkansas HomeTech Inspections COVID-19 Message 
 
We value the safety of our clients, realtors, homeowners and inspectors.  Our industry has a lower 
exposure risk due to the nature of our business, however we have taken precautions as recommended 
by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) during this time.  
   

• We completed the COVID-19 Safety Guidelines for Home Inspectors online course provided by 
the International Association of Certified Home Inspectors. 

• We are doing our part to slow the spread of the virus by avoiding crowded gatherings and 
discretionary travel. 

• We are washing our hands thoroughly upon arrival, during and after the inspection, and being 
conscious to not touch our faces. 

• We are keeping a safe distance (about 6 feet) during the inspection if others are present as 
facemasks remain a voluntary precaution.  

• We are encouraging clients to decide whether to attend the inspection during this time. Our 
reports are easy to read with digital photos and we are happy to discuss the report onsite or via 
a phone conversation at the client's request. 

• We will reschedule inspections if we are feeling sick. 
• We ask that you notify us immediately if anyone in the home has been sick, is under quarantine, 

has known exposure to, or has been diagnosed with the Coronavirus. We will reschedule or take 
extra precautions as we feel necessary on a case by case basis. 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions or concerns.  We are committed to serving our 
client's home inspection needs safely. 
 
Kind regards, 
Arkansas HomeTech Inspections, Inc. 
 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/prevention.html?CDC_AA_refVal=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cdc.gov%2Fcoronavirus%2F2019-ncov%2Fprepare%2Fprevention.html

